
             
           
           
 
 
         

  
 
 
 
               
               
               
  

We couldn’t have wished for a better 
volunteer! 

 
The Killian Staff would like to honor you for being 

 
such a wonderful volunteer this year! 

 
We invite you to be our guest for breakfast. 

 
     When:   Friday, May 28, 2010 

     Where: Multipurpose Room 

     Time:  8:30-10:00a.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please RSVP by returning this slip to school by Monday, May 24th. 
   

 

  □  Yes, I will come to Killian for breakfast on Friday, May 28th.  

      Number of guests________ 

  □  No,  I will not be able to come for breakfast. 

  
  Volunteer’s Name____________________________________________ 
 
  Child’s Name___________________________ Room #_________ 
 

You are welcome to bring your younger children with you for breakfast. 
Grades K-6 students need to remain in their classroom.  

 
 

 

 


